Nancy Marie Simkins

From: William K. Warnock

Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 1:16 PM
To: Nancy Marie Simkins

Subject: FW: CHLP and CATE courses
Nancy,

FYI,

Bill W

From: Janet Penner-Williams

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 1:48 PM
To: William K. Warnock

Subject: FW: CHLP and CATE courses

Bill,

This is ok with Cecelia.
Janet

From: Cecelia K. Thompson

Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2012 10:47 AM
To: Janet Penner-Williams

Subject: Re: CHLP and CATE courses

It is fine with me.
Sent from my iPad

On Feb 23, 2012, at 10:40 AM, Janet Penner-Williams <jpenner@uark.edu> wrote:

Cecelia,

I didn't see an answer to this from you. (Maybe I lost it in email land). Could you send me an approval or
disapproval today since UCPC meets tomorrow? Thanks!

janet

From: Janet Penner-Williams

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 10:02 AM
To: Cecelia K. Thompson

Cc: William K. Warnock

Subject: FW: CHLP and CATE courses

Cecelia,
Is this ok with you?
Janet

From: William K. Warnock

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 10:00 AM
To: Janet Penner-Williams

Subject: FW: CHLP and CATE courses



Janet,

In the email below, Mary states that CATE 4803 will be a required course instead of a course substitution
for the General Human Environmental major. Will this present any problems for the College of
Education and Health Professions. | am trying get approvals before the UCPC meeting.

Thanks,

Bill Warnock

From: Mary M. Warnock

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2012 9:55 AM
To: William K. Warnock

Subject: CHLP and CATE courses

Bill,
I hope that | have addressed your request for course information. If not, let me know.

HLSC 1002 had been required within the GHES program of study within the School of Human
Environmental Sciences. When this course was deleted and the designation changed to CHLP, the CHLP
1103 course was listed in its place.

The GHES program of study requires that selective courses from all areas of study be taken; therefore,
when HESC 4813 (Human Factors in Interior Design) was moved to ARCH, another courses had to be
used to address housing issues. CATE 4803, as taught by Dr. Cecelia Thompson in EDUC, does include a
housing component. CATE 4803 has been used in the past as a course substitution, but now is being
required as a replacement for the deleted HESC interior design course.

HESC 1603 has been added to the required HESC courses so that the Hospitality area can be represented
within this GHES program of study.

Thank you!
Mary

Mary M. Warnock, PH.D.

Director

School of Human Environmental Sciences
1 University of Arkansas

HOEC 118

Fayetteville, AR 72701

Phone: 479-575-4310

Fax: 479-575-7171



